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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

September 21, 2021 

 Morning Assembly 

                                                           September 26, 2021 

Emblem Handout:  Tom McNeely                 
 
Usher:     Tom McNeely 
 
Opening Prayer: Chuck Denham 
   
Worship Leader:  Chris Morris/ 
   Richard Walker 
    
Communion Preside:  Carson Henley 
  
Contribution Tally:  D Hartley & S Dale 
 
Closing Prayer: Chris Morris 
 
Childcare Class: Tori Guerra 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams 
    PowerPoint:    
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact 
Herb Kinder. 

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday September 19, 2021 

Attendance:     50   

Contribution: $2,640.00 

Tom Winnell is doing well after a stroke last week; hopes to 

go home today (Tuesday) or tomorrow (Wednesday).

 

John Shuman home, ill with cancer and kidney failure 

 

Barber & Summers family in the loss of Nathan Summers 

 

Greg Moore family members ill with Covid 

Chili Cookoff and September 25 

   farewell to Walkers 

   

Surprise Valley Work Retreat September 24-25 

 

Ladies Book Club September 28  

Remember In Prayer 

Contribution and Attendance 

Stephen has announced that he will 
be leaving Kanawha City at the end 
of September to be the minister at the 
Alvaton Church of Christ in Bowling 
Green, KY.       
                                                       
He, Erika, Avery and Macy will be 

missed a great deal!  We are grateful we were able to 
get to know them during the 6+ years they have 
worked here. 

Walkers are Leaving 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 

Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Daily Bible Reading 

Monday, September 20 - 1 Thess. 4   

Tuesday, September 21 - 1 Thess.5   

Wednesday, September 22 - 2 Thess. 1   

Thursday, September 23 - 2 Thess. 2   

Friday, September 24 - 2 Thess. 3   

Monday, September 27 - 1 Timothy 1 

Important Dates 

On Saturday, September 25th at 5:00 
pm we will hold our annual Chili Cookoff in 
our church building parking lot. As the 
Walkers are heading to Kentucky at the 
beginning of October, this will be a wonder-
ful time to spend with them and cherish our 
final days together. 

As part of this event, please wear your favorite sports team 
jersey or paraphernalia. And it is a cookoff, so please come 
to compete to win! 

If you are willing to help with other food, drinks, set-up and 
breakdown please contact me on my cell phone (817) 205-
1530. 

Chili Cookoff and 

Farewell to Walkers 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 

Ladies Book Club 

The Ladies Book Club will 

meet on Tuesday, September 

28, at 6:00 pm. (That’s this 

Tuesday.) 

We will be meeting at 

O’Charley’s Restaurant located 

in the Trace Fork Shopping  Area, South Charles-

ton.  The book selection for this month’s discussion 

is On Juneteenth by Annette Gordon-Reed. 

As always, everyone is welcome to join us. 

If you wish to stop receiving these newsletters, please reply back to sender  (office@kccofc.org) with word   

REMOVE in subject line. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BIBLE CLASSES: 

Preschool/Kindergarten  

     Danene Hartley and Jan Winnell 

1st Grade through 3rd Grade 

     Shirley Denham and Lynne Himelrick 

4th Grade through 6th Grade 

     Alex and Tori Guerra 

Teens      Stephen Walker 

Adults      Richard Walker 

Stuffed Animal Drive 

THANK YOU for all the stuffed animals that have 

been brought to the building for donation to the coun-

seling services department of Women’s and Chil-

dren’s Hospital.  Thanks to your generosity, we more 

than exceeded our goal of 300 stuffed animals by 

Labor Day. 

 

 

A speaker began his seminar by holding up a $20 bill. He 

asked the group of 200, "Who would like this $20 

bill?"   Most hands went up. He said, "I'll give this $20 to 

one of you, but first let me do this." He crumpled up the $20 

bill then asked, "Who still wants it?" Most hands were 

raised again.  

 

"Well," he continued, "what if I do this?" He dropped it and 

ground it into the floor with his shoe. He picked up the 

crumpled and dirty bill. "Now who still wants it?" Again the 

hands went into the air.  

 

"My friends, you have all learned a very valuable lesson. No 

matter what I did to the money, you still wanted it because it 

didn't decrease in value. It was still worth $20.  

 

"Many times in our lives, we are dropped, crumpled and 

ground into the dirt by the decisions we make and the cir-

cumstances that come our way. We feel as though we're 

worthless.  

 

"But no matter what has happened or what will happen, you 

will never lose your value in God's eyes. To Him, dirty or 

clean, crumpled or finely creased, you are still priceless to 

Him. Psalm 17:8 states that God will keep us 'as the apple 

of [His] eye.'"  - Newsletter Newsletter July 2003 


